
Submitter: Mrs Adair 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB422 

Good Morning/Afternoon,  

I am writing to ask that you please support this important safety bill, for motorcyclists, 

not just in Oregon, but also for ALL motorcyclists who use your roadways.  

As a rider from a neighboring state, I find the high volume traffic in the Portland area, 

specifically, to be somewhat catestrophic.  This increases the danger potential for 

riders in the high congestion/grid lock type situations.  

The United States is one of the few countries that is lagging behind on this 

progressive congestion relief, and safety improvement for riders (see UC Berkely 

Study 2014) 

If needed a "during daylight only" implementation could be done, so that riders are 

more readily seen.  

 

Please vote to move this important bill, onto the floor.  

Kim Adair 

Legislative Affairs Officer  

Key Peninsula ABATE Chapter 

Bremerton, WA  

 

 


